
FARMOR’S SCHOOL PE KIT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No jewellery is allowed whilst doing PE and all piercings must be removed. 

(Defiance of this rule will result in a sanction.) 

Long hair must be tied back. 

Uniform Supplier: 

http://pmgschoolwear.co.uk/shop/search/q/farmors 

 

 

BOYS PE KIT 

 Farmor’s boys sports polo shirt 

 Farmor’s boys panelled shorts 

 White sports socks 

 Farmor’s unisex sports socks 

 Farmor’s boys rugby shirt 

 Sports trainers 

 Rugby / football boots 

GIRLS PE KIT 

 Farmor’s girls sports polo shirt 

 Farmor’s girls panelled skort 

 White sports socks 

 Farmor’s unisex sports socks 

 Farmor’s girls 1/4 zip top 

 Farmor’s girls leggings (optional) 

 Sports trainers 

http://pmgschoolwear.co.uk/shop/search/q/farmors


 

 

 

 

 

Farmor's Tracksuit 

Prior to COVID-19, we offered a "Team Farmors" Tracksuit option which 
was for those students to purchase if they were regular members of our 
school sports teams.  When we ordinarily play fixtures, students often 
change into PE Kit during the school day so we arrive ready for fix-
tures.  The tracksuit helps students stay smart and warm during the day as 
well as unstill the sense of pride in representing the school. 

During COVID-19, students have had to wear their PE kit to school on PE 
days and, of course, the majority of this time has been during winter 
months.  Since the students wear shorts/skorts for most of the PE, we al-
lowed students to wear appropriate navy/black leggings or tracksuit 
bottoms.  Hoodies, other colour bottoms or items plastered with logos are 
not permitted.  To support this, we sourced a Farmor's Tracksuit which is 
worn as the top layer as a uniform item on PE days.  Several students have 
bought these and they look very smart.  These are available from a sepa-
rate supplier from the school uniform and the weblink is here: https://
macronstoregloucester.com/club-shop/e-i/farmors-school/ 

It is important to stress that these are not compulsory.  It may also be that 
we revert to wearing uniform to school on PE days by September and that 
students change into kit as normal, therefore removing the need for the 
tracksuit as a uniform item.  The tracksuit top will remain an optional item 
in PE lessons (Tracksuit bottoms are not worn in PE) and they will be in-
credibly useful if your child is likely to play in our school teams. 

If you have any further questions about the PE kit or the tracksuit please 
contact Mrs Johnson - Head of PE (djohnson@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk) 

https://macronstoregloucester.com/club-shop/e-i/farmors-school/
https://macronstoregloucester.com/club-shop/e-i/farmors-school/

